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Good morning Mr Manley

I am writing in regard to the enlargement of vehicle hard standing to the front of 9
Stanborough Mews opposite my home, I attach one file for your information.

Number 9 has submitted a plan which I find confusing, 1is the plan taking up the Kerb
stones? If they are this is not acceptable to me as the parking will be too much and the
coming and going which is opposite my sitting room window on a very narrow roadway. Will
the water and gas be taken into consideration. They have taken down the shrubs part
paving the grass would not have needed to have gone to the planning office for your
consideration so it must be a car park.

I feel that Sue and Perry are asking for preferential treatment to have more than four
vehicles on the Mews, two additional vehicles taking them to six, when, these vehicles
are used for private profit making company to accommodate their business in this small
residential Mews, at the inconvenience of other residents.

Kind regards Mrs Julie Hoult






